
From: LTC Administrator <admin@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>  

Sent: 23 February 2021 16:43 

To: Neilson, Matthew <Matthew.Neilson@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Cc: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk> 

Subject: Planning Applications  

 

Dear Matthew, 

 

 

At a recent meeting of the Economic Development and Planning Committee, 

Members agreed to support the following applications. 

 

1. Planning Application 204363 – Orchard House, New Street, HR8 2EL 
2. Planning Application 204518 – Wood House, Staplow, Ledbury, HR8 1NP 

 
 

Best wishes, 

 

Olivia Bundy 

Administrator 

Ledbury Town Council  

Tel: 01531 632306 

admin@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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"This email is from Ledbury Town Council, registered office: Town Council Offices, Church Street, Ledbury, 

Herefordshire.  HR8 1DH.  Information in this email is confidential and is solely intended for the 

addressee.  Access, copying or re-use of information in it by anyone else is unauthorised.  Any views or opinions 

presented ar solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ledbury Town Council or any of 

its affiliates." 

 

 

 

  


